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RETURN TO NORMAL PORT CONDITION 

The Captain of the Port (COTP), Delaware Bay, is notifying mariners that the port has returned to 
NORMAL PORT CONDITION in the Delaware Bay and River, Cape May Harbor and Canal, and 
the New Jersey ICW. There are no navigational restrictions. 

Questions regarding the contents of this bulletin or expectations of the Captain of the Port can be 
directed to (215) 271 -4807 or (267) 515-7294. 

Captain, U.S. Coast Guard 
Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay 

This release has been issued for public infonnation and notification purposes only. 


